
Frederick, Maryland 21701-8575 

(3af) 696.3450 

fiv( (301) 694-7653 
Hood College 

Office of the President 

March 2, 1993 

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold and Betsy: 

I am deligl+d to confirm in writing the College's intent to confer upon 
each of you an honorary degree during our opening Convocation on Sunday, 
August 22, starting at 4:00 p.m. Our guests will be new students and their 
parents. Jerry McKnight joins me in being deeply honored by your willingness to 
accept Hood's salute to the two of you for your incredibly important contributions 
to assassination research. 

Roxie Tyeryar in my office will be in touch with you closer to the date of the 
ceremony to work out logistics with you. Jerry will help us, too. 

My warmest good wishes to both of you. 

Cordially, 

Martha E.E. Church 

MEC/b1c 

cc: Lois S. Harrison 
Chairperson, Hood College Board of Trustees 

Carol Allen 
Vice Chairperson, Hood College Board of Trustees 

Robert Summers 
Chairperson, Trustee Committee on Nominations 

Jerry McKnight 
Professor of History 


